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Please keep looking at the dates section as we will be adding information. Any amendments will be highlighted in red. 

Monday 26th February & Tuesday 27th February ~ Parents’ Evenings 16:00-19:00 with the last 

appointment being at 18:50. 

Thursday 1st March ~ Theatre company in to work with our KS2 pupils for respect and zero tolerance 

to bullying behaviours.  

Tuesday 6th March ~ Assembly for the drama club and parents.  15:00 

Tuesday 13th March ~ Robins’ Class Assembly 15:00 

Friday 16th March ~ Last Choir Singing competition at the Marine Hall 

Monday 19th March and Tuesday 20th March ~ Interviews for a Deputy Headteacher. 

Tuesday 20th March ~ Year 3&4 Performance at 18:00 

Wednesday 21st March ~ Year 3&4 Performances at 09:30 and 14:00 

Friday 23rd March ~ Open afternoon for families from 13:30 with a finishing time of 14:30 for the 

Easter break.  

We have been successful in our search for someone to join our team after the Easter holidays to 

support the teachers, children and our families to provide the best possible outcomes for children 

identified with having an additional need.  Mrs Jane Oddy is currently the well-established SENDCo 

in Boundary Primary School where she has helped improve outcomes for pupils for many years.  She 

has the experience and knowledge required to help our school improve as we want, and we are very 

excited to have her join our team. 

On Tuesday 23rd February the NSPCC led our whole school assembly, making our children 
aware of the work they do, how childline works and how children have a right to speak out 
against abuse. Since then they have visited us again to deliver a workshop with Y5/6, this 
workshop complimented the work they have done previously as part of our KIDSAFE 
programme and deepened their understanding of how to safeguard themselves against 
abuse. 

As a school we all enjoyed taking part in a sponsored Maths Day last Friday. Thank you to 
the 30% of our families who became involved and have already sent their sponsor money in. 
Yesterday, the NSPCC came to collect and count the money and so far, we have raised an 
amazing £1,500! They will return to school on Thursday 22nd of February for any remaining 
sponsor forms. 

 

Please look at the details on the club timetable for the next half term.   
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Yellow Ducklings 
98% with 0 lates 

Brown Ducklings 
98% with 0 lates 

Parrots 
85% with 0 late 

Herons 
97% with 1 late 

Robins  
93% with 5 lates 

Owls 
95%  with 4 lates 

Kestrels 
98% with 0 lates 

Doves  
90% with 1 late 

Falcons 
98% with 1 late 

Hawks 
98% with 5 lates 

Eagles 
96% with 0 lates 

Well done to those for making it to 
school every day on time! 
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Thank you for all your continued 
support for all that takes place inside 
and beyond school.  We hope you 
have a lovely half term holiday. 
Susan McGrath           Headteacher. 

A huge well done to the following 

children: 

Tallulah Sorensen, Lily Wooton, 

Adam Duke, Kemi Amu, Bella 

McIlwrath, Jessica Williams, Mia 

Hanmore, Natalie Michelbach, 

Thomas McLaughlin, Ollie Martin, 

Evie Draper. 

 


